
Primary 1-3 Class:   Welcome to another of our class blogs! We begin this week’s instalment with our school 

trip. We went to An Lanntair to watch “Migration.” This was followed by lunch and then a workshop where we made 

a few birds of our own. To end the day, we visited the Woodlands Café play park to run off a bit of steam! 

       

        

         

       



     

It was a smashing day! I wonder what’s in store for the rest of the week? 

A visit from P4-5: 

I wasn’t sure I would be including them on my blog again – but here we are! We have been thinking about the 

highlights of our school trip and the children were asked to draw their best event!  

    

     

 

 

It was great to catch up with them all! 

It did remind me somewhat of last year’s 

classroom kitted out for 23 children! 

It was a bit of an obstacle course – but I 

think we all managed! 



Shares: 

     

     

Cooper has been watching his strawberries ripen for some weeks now. The time had come to sample them…. And I 

am reliably informed they tasted delicious! It was worth the wait, Cooper! 

Library Visit: 

Our final visit of the school year! We returned the books we had and Irene was on hand to read us a “Cat in the Hat” 

story! 

      

 

 

Irene assures us that she will return in August 

with more storybooks for us to listen to! 

Jana also reminded us about Summer 

Activities that are available in the library over 

the Summer! 

I know we will return refreshed in August! 

Here’s Rowan with his lego share! He 

tells me that he has built these 

models himself.  

I must say Lego is a great hobby to 

have, isn’t it?  

 



Prizegiving: 

It always seems to come around terribly quickly! Here we are with our class awards! 

       

       

   

Logan was absent on the day. However, don’t worry! Your certificate is waiting for you in school! 

And our special award winners this year… We have been looking at loyalty (Dìlseachd);  diligence (Dìcheall); and 

commitment (Dealas) as attributes. They are quite tricky words to understand when you are little. Our award 

winners were: 

Dìlseachd: Brooke Brown   

Dìcheall: Darcey Brown 

Dealas: Robert Stark 



     

 

  

Have a great weekend everyone!  

…and a final award hot off the press! Cooper was placed in the South 

Harris Show art competition again this year! He won it last year, so it 

was quite unexpected to hear he had been placed again this year! 

However – a lovely surprise! Well done, Cooper! He received an Argos 

voucher… spend it wisely Cooper! 

What a fabulous end to a week! 


